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Updated COVID-19 and flu vaccinations:  

Appointments now available at Prevea Health    
 

GREEN BAY, Wis. – Each year, typically starting in fall, highly contagious respiratory illnesses including influenza (flu) and 
COVID-19 begin to circulate. While some may only experience mild illness with these viruses, they can have a severe 
impact on others including serious illness and even death.  
 
Vaccination is critical in preventing the spread of these viruses and can help minimize symptoms experienced by those 
who are vaccinated but still become infected. Recently, U.S. regulators approved updated COVID-19 vaccines designed 
to target recent virus strains more closely.  

 
COVID-19 vaccine: Everyone 6 months and older is now eligible and recommended to receive the updated, 2024-2025 
COVID-19 vaccine. This includes people who have received a COVID-19 vaccine before and people who have had COVID-
19.  
 
Flu vaccine: Everyone 6 months and older is eligible and recommended to receive a flu vaccine. This is especially 
important for those at highest risk of experiencing severe symptoms, including older people, people with chronic health 
conditions, people who are pregnant, and young children. 
 
Appointments for the updated, 2024-2025 COVID-19 and flu vaccinations can be made at Prevea Health locations 
across Northeast Wisconsin by calling (888) 277-3832 or through the MyPrevea patient portal at www.myprevea.com 
 or the MyPrevea app.  
 
Additional information about COVID-19, flu and respiratory syncytial virus (RSV) vaccines, treatment and care options 
can be found at: www.prevea.com/vaccines 
 

### 
 
About Prevea Health   
Prevea Health is a community of passionate and accomplished physicians, caregivers and staff working together to 
provide exceptional health care. Patients have trusted Prevea with their medical care needs since 1996 when the 
organization was founded in Green Bay, Wis. Today, Prevea provides primary care and a wide range of specialty medical 
care in clinic, hospital, and workplace settings across Northeast Wisconsin. It is partnered with Hospital Sisters Health 
System (HSHS) which operates hospitals in Wisconsin. For more information about Prevea Health, visit 
www.prevea.com. 
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